
 

Announcements from 15th to 22nd September 2024 
 

Sunday 15th September 

The Seven Sorrows of the  

Blessed Virgin Mary 

1st Class – White 

Solemnity of Holy Cross 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 16th September 

St Cornelius and Cyprian, Martyrs 

3rd Class – White 

St Euphemia 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Tuesday 17th September 

Ferial day 

4th Class – Green 

Stigmata of St Francis 

 

Mass: 6:50pm 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm  

Wednesday 18th September 

Ember Wednesday 

2nd Class – Violet 

St Joseph of Cupertino 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Thursday 19th September 

St Januarius and companions, Martyrs 

3rd Class – Red 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 8:15am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm 

Friday 20th September 

Ember Friday 

2nd Class – Violet 

St Eustace 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Adoration: 3pm / Rosary: 5pm 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 21st September 

St Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 

2nd Class – Red 

Ember Saturday commemoration 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 11am  

Sunday 22nd September 

Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class – Green 

Solemnity of Holy Cross 

 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements:  

• Next Sunday 15th September we have the feast of the Seven Sorrows of Our Lady 

and that is also the feast of our Oblates, At 11am mass we will solemnize the feast 

of Holy Cross. After the High Mass we will have a benediction of the Blessed 

Sacrament. We have decided to do so every year the Sunday after the 14th of 

September inviting both the school and the church to share tea and mandazi after 

the High Mass. 

• We want to announce the faithful that Holy Cross will participate to the Agricultural 

show to promote the Traditional Latin Mass, our school and our apostolate in 

Kenya. We have booked a good space near the entry of the show ground. We invite 

all our faithful to support this effort of spreading the Latin Mass in Kenya. Fr James 

will changa on the social group of the parish to cover the expenses of this event. 

We are also looking for some people to employ to cook some food during the show. 

You can contact Fr James. 

 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp or telegram group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 
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